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	OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT AND DEAN

	INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION AND GLOBAL ENGAGEMENT



Date:
January 26, 2018
To:
Brian Jersky, Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs
From:
Jeet Joshee, Associate Vice President and Dean

Re:
Name Change: College of Continuing and Professional Education to College of Professional and International Education (CPIE)
I submit the attached proposal for a name change from College of Continuing and Professional Education to College of Professional and International Education (CPIE). The Senior Management Group and the Deans and Directors council of the College has reviewed the proposal and fully support the proposed name change.

We believe that the proposed new name better reflects the breadth and scope of educational programs and services we offer and the audience we serve. The new name also fits the mission, vision and guiding principles of the College.
According to Academic Senate policy PS 97-01, this request should be referred to the Curriculum and Educational Policies Council and to the Academic Senate for their recommendations.  The Academic Senate will forward their recommendation to you for final approval.

If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me immediately at 5-8330.

Thank you.
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